
BE A PART OF THE 8th Grade END OF 
YEAR FUN!! 

June 2nd is the Award Ceremony. Parents of students who are receiving awards
will receive a phone invitation. We will begin at 10:00 am in the gymnasium. After
the ceremony, a practice Moving-on Ceremony will occur to prepare our students
for their big day. 

June 3rd is the 8th Grade Dance from 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm. The theme for the 
dance is Masquerade and the colors are blue, white, silver, and black. Dressing 
in these colors is OPTIONAL. Students are able to sign up on Canvas to help set 
up, serve, and clean up. We will need scholars to stay back to help take 
everything down and clean up after the dance. Only those who have signed up 
with parent permission can stay after. The dance and food served will be free of 
charge thanks to our wonderful PTSA. There will be masquerade masks 
available on a first-come, first-serve basis. The colors of the mask are blue, 
silver/black, & silver. 

June 6th is the Talent Show. Please sign up for the talent show, information is 
posted on 8th-grade teachers’ Canvas pages. It will begin at 10 am.  There will 
be prizes for 1st and 2nd place. This event is for 8th-grade students only. Parents
of students who are in the show will receive a phone invitation. 

June 7th - Breakfast 9:30 am -10:30 am. Yearbook signing and field day. Please 
make sure scholars wear clothes that they don’t mind getting dirty, but that is still 
within the JMA dress code. Yearbooks are available for purchase (visit the JMA 
website for CMS Online School Payments). Scholars may also bring a white shirt 
and their own markers to sign. 

June 8th is the Moving-on Ceremony. The location is City Church and the 
address is 1994 University City Church Dr. in Huntersville. Please save this 
address because Google will give you the incorrect location. The start time 
is 11:00 am. 8th-grade scholars need to arrive at JMA at the regular time. We will
ride the bus as a group to the church. No scholar should come to the church with 
a parent.  They must arrive at the church from JMA on the school bus.  The 
maximum amount of tickets will be 5 per student.  It is very important that ALL 
scholars complete the RSVP Form, received on Monday, 5/23 indicating the 



number of tickets needed.  If we have scholars indicate more than 5 we will TRY 
to accommodate, if other families do not need the max of 5 tickets. 
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